
 

 
 

PCET 2018: The 3rd International Conference on  
Proton-Coupled Electron Transfer 

June 10-14, 2018 
 

We are pleased to announce that PCET 2018 will be held June 10-14, 2018 at the 
Chetola Resort in Blowing Rock, NC. Nestled in the Blue Ridge Mountains of 

North Carolina, this venue will provide a great backdrop for discussing 
contemporary topics in proton-coupled electron transfer.   

 

Additional meeting details, including the program, travel, accommodations, and 
registration will be available at:  

http://pcet2018.web.unc.edu/ 

 
Blowing Rock is conveniently located and accessible from the Charlotte-Douglas 

International Airport. Ground transportation options will be organized. 

 
Organizing Committee:  Jillian Dempsey, University of North Carolina 

Jim Mayer, Yale University 
     Tom Meyer, University of North Carolina 

Alexander Miller, University of North Carolina 

International Committee:  Ally Aukauloo, Université Paris-Sud 
Christopher Chidsey, Stanford University 
Cyrille Costentin, Université Paris Diderot 
Leif Hammarstrom, Uppsala University 
Sharon Hammes-Schiffer, University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign 

     Marc Robert, Université Paris Diderot 
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